
213 N PENN STREET ABERDEEN SD 57401
https://jarkrealestate.com

$ 199,900

4 beds

2 baths

Residential -
Single Family
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BASIC FACTS

MLS #: 25-410 Date added: 06/13/25

Post Updated: 2025-08-15 08:39:34 Type: Residential - Single Family

Status: Active Bedrooms: 4

Bathrooms: 2 Area: 1804.00 sq ft

Lot Size: 35x142 Year built: 1902

PROPERTY DETAILS

Public Remarks: This home at 213 N Penn
St in Aberdeen is ready for its new owners!
This home features 4 bedrooms and 2
bathrooms, with a total of 1,804 square feet.
The main floor is set up nicely with a living
room that flows into the dining area, a good-
sized kitchen, and a handy laundry spot. The
primary bedroom is also on this level and has
had a ton of work done. We're talking new
electrical, plumbing, roof, and sheetrock all
within the last five years. Plus, the stove,
fridge, and dishwasher were updated in 2020,
the range hood in 2024, and the AC unit in
2024. Even the flooring and steps to the
second floor were redone in
2025!Downstairs, you'll find a full basement
with another bedroom and bathroom, plus a
sump pump. You'll stay comfy with central air
and natural gas heat.

Blw Grd Bdrms: 1

Blw Grd Baths: 1 Below Grade Sq. Ft: 732.00 sq ft

1st Fl Sq. Ft.: 535.18 sq ft 2nd Fl Sq. Ft.: 536.82 sq ft
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Above Grade Sq. Ft: 1072.00 Style: 2 Story

Area Desc: Aberdeen - City

PROPERTY FEATURES

Appliances:
Dishwasher,Dryer,Range,Washer

Heating: Forced Air

Heat Fuel: Natural Gas Water Heater: Elec

Cooling: Central Air Sewer: Public

Foundation: Block Roof: Composite

Garage Rmks: tandem Garage Size: 27x37

Garage Stall: 4 Amenities: Wdw Appts: All

Basement: Full Basement Amenities: # S Pumps: 1.00

Basement Amenities: # S Holes: 1.00 Utilities: Drinking Water: City

Appliances: Refrigerator: YES

FEES&TAXES

Taxes: $ 1,062 Tax Year: 2024
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